
Why Wetlands?  
One Tree Field Day 

 
 

Tuesday 25th March 2014:   10am-3pm 
 
 

Join us to explore some of the  
best wetlands on the Hay Plain 

 

Learn about the significance of the region’s wetlands from  
Wildlife Ecologist Matt Herring and what’s being done  

to look after them as we tour “Ulonga”, “Tarana” and “Lara” 
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Meet at One Tree (45 km north of Hay on 
Cobb Hwy) at 10 am. If you require trans-

port from Hay, please make contact. 
Lunch provided. Please RSVP for catering 

purposes and for any further information, 

contact Wendy Minato on 0487 953 777 
wminato@murrumbidgeelandcare.asn.au  


